
 

 

 
October 23, 2020 

E.S. Laird Middle School 

4808 45 Ave,  

Lloydminster, SK  S9V 0X4 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

On October 22, 2020, the Saskatchewan Health Authority advised Lloydminster Public School 
Division of a positive case of COVID-19 in the community of Lloydminster which has impacted 
individuals at ​E.S. Laird Middle School​. Public Health has begun its contact tracing process. If you 

have been identified as a close contact, Public Health will communicate directly with you and 
provide direction.  
 

In consultation with Public Health, and to minimize further risk of transmission within the school 
and community E.S. Laird students in classrooms 8C and 9E will be moving to online learning 
from October 27th till October 29th. All other students will continue with regular classes on 

Tuesday, October 27th. 
 
Based on the advice of the Local Medical Health Officer, students of 8C and 9E will return to 

school on Friday, October 30th. 
  
Our Principals and Teachers will be in contact with you on Monday, October 26th to outline the 

plan for connecting our students and teachers next week and what our plan for online classes 
will be. 
  
As an extra precaution, the LPSD facility team has disinfected and sanitized E.S. Laird Middle 

School in preparation for the return of staff and students. 
 
The Lloydminster Public School Division and E.S. Laird Middle School Administration and staff, 

with the support of Public Health and the SHA, will continue to keep student and staff well-being 
as our priority.  
 

We look forward to welcoming your children back to school and supporting online learning and 
connections in the week to come. 

 

Sincerely,  

 



 

 
Stacey Klisowsky, Principal 


